
Curry Rivel in Bloom

War Memorial Design Competition

The War Memorial at the Bell crossroads is a focal point
in the village, but the garden around it has not been 
tended for some time and the shrubs have become very 
overgrown. It is time for a fresh start with a new design 
for the garden, which can, but need not, include the 
existing trees and shrubs in a very reduced form. Work 
is planned to start this autumn and money is available 
for the project once a suitable design has been agreed by
the Parish Council.

We invite you to submit your design, on, or using the 
dimensions shown on, the plan below, which can be 
downloaded  ..............   You will need to include a 
detailed planting plan to go with your design. You may 
find it helpful to talk to the experts at either Kelways or 
Greenshutters, who will be happy to give advice.

The closing date for entries is September 30th 2016. For 
any further information please contact any member of 
the Curry Rivel Britain in Bloom group, or ring 
01458250091. 
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